
 

 

BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GRH MARG, NEW DELHI 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT - GR CAMPUS 

 

 

THIRD LANGUAGE ALLOTMENT 

 

Dt.: 9 December 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform that as per rules, students are required to study a third language 

from Class VI to Class X. In view of the same, a choice of Sanskrit/ German / 

French is being offered by our institution. Please indicate your choice by 

mentioning the order of preferences through the link to a Microsoft Form  

shared below.  

The language allotment will be done purely on the basis of merit. Kindly note 

that French and German sections can accommodate only 45 students each. All 

the remaining students will be allotted Sanskrit language, irrespective of the 

language preference given. The language allotted in Class VI will continue till 

Class X. 

The form duly filled should be submitted positively by 12 January 2022. 

Online form link: https://forms.office.com/r/Uw4i8Wf5Dh 

 

(Login with your ward’s MS Teams credentials to fill this form) 

 

Regards  

(Laksh Vir Sehgal) 

Principal 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/Uw4i8Wf5Dh

